
 
 

Hālau Kupukupu Innovations Academy Summer 2015 

Program Dates: June 12 – July 10, 2015 
 

Make learning fun this summer with Kamehameha Schools Hawaiʻi’s new Hālau 

Kupukupu Innovations Academy! Registration for current KS students opens on 

KSConnect from January 5 - February 14, 2015. More seats and course options are 

available for summer 2015 with full-day learning opportunities for your keiki. 

 

Hālau Kupukupu Innovations Academy Summer 2015 is a four-week learning 

adventure where students are engaged in fun, hands-on experiences in and out of 

the classroom. As action researchers, students take field trips, learn from experts 

in our community, and explore the rich outdoor learning environment of Moku o 

Keawe. The Program offers incredible educational opportunities that inspire 

passion for learning and enable young learners to be successful and prepared for 

the next school year.  

 

Kupukupu means “to sprout or grow” as leaves, blossoms, knowledge, and ideas. 

With ‘āina as the center of dynamic, vital learning experiences blending rigorous 

and authentic culture-based Science, Technology, Engineering, the Arts, Math 

(STEAM), literacy pieces, and creative exploration, our keiki and ‘ōpio will grow 

their skills as innovators and stewards of today and tomorrow. 

 

Course Catalogs will be available mid-December online at 

http://www.ksbe.edu/admissions. 

 

If you have any questions or manaʻo about our summer programs, please contact 

us at: 

Hālau Kupukupu Innovations Academy 

phone: 808.982.0033 | fax: 808.982.0010 

email: halaukupukupu@ksbe.edu 

website: http://hawaii.ksbe.edu/summer 


